
 

 

 

 

 

Attention Members of Santa Barbara County’s Agricultural Community:  
Demonstrate your commitment to safe farming by participating in the SPRAY SAFE program, developed by 

fellow growers and applicators to control drift, ensure worker safety and protect public health. Please 
attend our first countywide meeting. Bring your supervisors, foremen and employees!  

(Spanish translation will be provided.) 
 

March 3, 2015  Santa Maria FairPark 
 

Featured Speaker: Brian Leahy, Director, 
California Department of Pesticide Regulation 

 

3 Hours Continuing Education Requested 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RSVP by Thursday, February 20, 2015   -   NO ON SITE REGISTRATION.  

 

Please check all that apply:    PCA           PAC           QAL         QAC       
  
FAX this form to (805) 688-0428. Attendance is free, but advance registration is required. 

 

Attendee’s name    Company      Preferred language 
 
                       English   Spanish 
 
                       English   Spanish 
There is not a limited number of employees each company is able to bring. 
 (Attach additional pages if necessary) 
 

Total Number of Attendees:      
 

Sponsorship opportunities include: (sponsors at Gold level & above may have a display table) 
 Silver @ $500  Gold @ $1,000  Platinum @ $1,500  Diamond @ $2,500        Title Sponsor @ $5,000 
 Display Table Requested 

 
Please make checks payable to: SBCFB Spray Safe 
Please mail all payments to SBCFB, P.O. Box 1846 Buellton, Ca 93427 
Should you have any questions please contact Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau at (805) 688-7479  

7:45-8:30 a.m.  Registration 
8:30-10:00 a.m.  Speakers 

10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. Station Presentations  
12:30 p.m.–1:15 p.m.  Lunch (provided)  

 
Break Out presentations by: 

 BASF, Santa Barbara County Agricultural 
Commissioner’s Office,  

Santa Barbara County Fire Department  
 

Speakers include: 

Cathy Fisher — SBC Agricultural Commissioner 

Victor Tognazzini — President, Santa Barbara County 
Farm Bureau 

Bob Krieger, UC Riverside 

 


